Invitation to follow X (formerly known as Twitter) account of GST
& Indirect Taxes Committee

As part of our continued efforts to keep the members informed and empowered in the dynamic
world of GST, the members are invited to follow our official X (formerly known as Twitter)
account @gstidtcicai. Through this platform, key initiatives of the Committee are being
shared, including new and revised technical publications on GST, the GST Newsletter,
important GST updates, and details of certificate courses, webinars, seminars, conferences etc.
organised pan-India on a regular basis.

If you haven’t joined us on X (formerly known as Twitter) yet, now is a great time to do so!
Stay connected and stay ahead with timely, relevant, and practical information curated to
support your professional journey in GST.

Follow us today — @gstidtcicai

Looking forward to engaging with you online and continuing to serve you better.

Noida GST & Indirect Taxes Committee
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